
Rev. Armando Rusindo <moravos@cic.co.cu> Tue, May 21, 2019 at 11:21 
AM 

To: Concerned Moravians <concernedmoravians@gmail.com> 

  

  

De: Rev. Armando Rusindo [mailto:moravos@cic.co.cu]  
Enviado el: martes, 21 de mayo de 2019 11:21 
Para: Guthrie, David (dguthrie@mcsp.org) 
CC: Sam Gray (sam@moravianmission.org) 
Asunto: Information 

  

Dear Brother Rev. David Guthrie 
 
Receive my most cordial greeting in the love of Jesus Christ our Chief Elder 
 
Beloved brother, I hereby inform you that I have been invited to the meeting of the 
Concerned brothers to be held on June 1 and that I have agreed to participate in that 
meeting. 
 
Although with great sadness I think it is an undeniable fact that the North and South 
Provinces of the Moravian Church in North America are out of order in our World Moravian 
Unity for his behavior of infringement of the resolution of the highest instance of our Unity: 
the Unity Synod, in its 2106 meeting about the practice of homosexuality and marriage and 
ordination of homosexuals. 
 
I believe that, due to the ethics of transparency that should govern the conduct of the 
bishops of the Moravian Unity, I am obligated to inform you of my participation in that 
meeting. 
 
Reiterating my highest esteem to the person of you and my thanks for your support to the 
development of the Moravian work in Cuba 
 
In the service of the Lamb that has conquered 
 
Armando Rusindo 

  
 

	


